
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue,  Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                   Tel: 416-592-5419   Fax: 416-592-8519 
                      barbara.reuber@opg.com 
 
 
May 6, 2008 
 
 
VIA COURIER AND RESS 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2007-0905 – OPG Payment Amounts for Prescribed Facilities 

OPG’s Interrogatories for CCC/VECC 
 
I am attaching two paper copies of OPG’s interrogatories for CCC/VECC. 
 
These interrogatories have also been submitted to the OEB via RESS. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
[Original Signed by Barbara Reuber] 
 
 
 
Barbara Reuber 
Director, Ontario Regulatory Affairs 
 
 
c: EB-2007-0905 Intervenors (by email) 
 

Barbara Reuber
Director

    Ontario Regulatory Affairs


